
WEEK OF JANUARY 28, 2025

NEWS TO KNOW

Thank You Tuesday | Service Desk

Each day varies at the Service Desk based on the needs of the UVU community. The team, which includes 25 part-time

employees, faces a wide variety of challenges, from addressing IT-related issues to handling enrollment services and

financial aid inquiries. They are committed to helping in every department on campus.

Read More

 Post Tenure Review Updates | January 2025

https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/news/general/2025/service-desk-tyt.html


Our first round of Post Tenure Review (PTR) seems to be going well. The Dean’s and the Provost’s Office have created a

rubric that they’ve all agreed to use in establishing minimum performance standards. If you would like a copy of that

document, please reach out to your respective deans. 

Read More

Library Instruction Program for English Courses

The Fulton Library provides a menu of library instruction options for UVU English courses. The lessons in our à-la-carte

instruction menu are focused on information literacy skills that will help students complete unique research assignments

in each course.

Read More

Global Spotlight and International Travel Policy Updates

https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/news/general/2025/ptr-update-january-2025.html
https://uvu.libguides.com/instruction/home
https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/announcements/general/2025/library-updates-english.html


Please read the most updated international travel guidelines and policy from UVU's Global Engagement team.

Learn More

Tools for Students Wellbeing & Development

Tools are available for you to share with your students. Help students find support and guidance with

TrulaCampus. And boost your students' well-being with TimelyCare. Check them out!

Read More

UVU FACULTY IN THE NEWS 

Utah cybersecurity expert weighs in on TikTok risks and app alternatives | KSL TV | January 15, 2025

Read More

https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/announcements/general/2025/global-engagement-updates-2025.html
https://www.uvu.edu/mentalhealth/trula/index.html
https://www.uvu.edu/mentalhealth/timelycare/
https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/announcements/general/2025/student-wellness-jan-2025.html
https://www.ksl.com/article/51229300/utah-cybersecurity-expert-weighs-in-on-tiktok-risks-and-app-alternatives


Dr. Tyler Standifird on ground reaction forces, clubhead speed and power (interview begins at 6:57 mark) | "On the

Mark" PGA Podcast | January 13, 2025

Read More

THINGS TO DO

Parking Alerts on myUVU Homepage

Just a reminder to check the "Parking Alerts" tab on the myUVU homepage often for parking lot closures, traffic issues,
events on campus, etc. 

Save the Date! UVU State of the University

Join Us at the UVU Data Summit

The Office of the President invites all faculty and staff to the 2025 State of the University address, delivered by President

Astrid S. Tuminez on January 29, 2025, at 1 pm in the Vallejo Auditorium.

Learn More

https://www.ivoox.com/en/dr-tyler-standifird-on-ground-reaction-forces-clubhead-audios-mp3_rf_137721260_1.html
https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/news/general/2024/12/sotu-2025.html


You are invited to the 2025 UVU Data Summit on February 4-5 at Utah Valley University!  The theme this year, "Know
Your Data," emphasizes the crucial role of data-driven strategies in today's world. Discover the latest trends, cutting-edge
technologies, and innovative practices in data analytics.

Learn More

Sign Up for an InQueery Panel

Do you have a class with a lesson or module that covers LGBTQ+-related topics? Are you looking for a way to make that

lesson engaging and informative? Check out the InQueery Program!

Learn More

2024 Electronic Form W-2 Form Now Available

Please Verify Your UVU Mail/Package Delivery Location

https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/news/general/2024/12/data-summit-registration.html
https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/announcements/academics/2025/inqueery-panel.html


The UVU Payroll Office has released 2024 electronic W-2s. Access your W-2 through myUVU Workplace.

Enter Here

To ensure your deliveries reach you without unnecessary delays, please take a moment to verify your delivery location in

myUVU Workplace.

Learn More

Encourage Students to Apply for UVU Honors

Do you have unusually motivated, bright, ambitious, innovative, or curious students? If so, please encourage them to

apply for the UVU Honors Program. 

Priority application for fall 2025 — and the best chance for a scholarship — closes on January 31, 2025, but applications will

be accepted until March 15.

https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/payroll/tax-info.html
https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/news/general/2025/mailstop-update.html
https://www.uvu.edu/honors/admissions.html


Learn More

Do you have news to share or a story idea? Fill out a request and thanks for reading!
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